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NOTE:  Those receiving the copy of the 

Maze are requested to provide a copy for 

each minister, clerk of session, chairman of 

the Board of Deacons, and Church 

Treasurer.  

 

 

NEXT STATED MEETING 

June 6, 2006 

Convocation Center 

Bonclarken Conference Center   

 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

Reports for rhe next Stated Meeting of 

Presbytery are due May 5, 2006  Please send 

the copy as a WORD attachment to an email 

to  guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you 

for your help. 

  Guy Smith 

  Stated Clerk 

 

 

CARPENTER’S FELLOWSHIP 

OFFERING 

All churches are encouraged to receive the 

annual Carpenter’s Fellowship Offering for 

the work of church extension during the 

month of May.  Material was distributed at 

the Presbytery meeting last week.  Once the 

offering has been received, please send it to 

the Treasurer of Presbytery, Mr. T. C. S. 

Lever at 1450 Windsor Drive, Lancaster, 

SC. 

 

PRESBYTERY MEETING 

 

At the meeting of Presbytery at 

Sherwood Forest, the following 

actions were taken: 

 

Michael James Basie preached and 

was examined for licensure and 

ordination.   

 

Juan Carlos Bonilla, a member of the 

Ebenezer Church and a Middler at 

Erskine Seminary was received as a 

candidate. 

 

Peter G. Rambo, Sr. was received as 

a licentiate pending his transfer from 

Palmetto Presbytery, PCA.  Pete is a 

member of the New Hope Church. 

 

Presbytery gave approval for the 

Long Creek Church to change its 

names effective October 1, 2006 to 

Crossings Community Church, 

Associate Reformed Presbyterian. 

 

John A. Basie was elected as 

chairman of the Church Extension 

Committee replacing Robert E. 

Patrick, III.  A word of thanks is due 

Mr. Patrick for his faithful work as 

chairman of the Committee. 

 

 



THE MAZE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 

March 21, 2006 
 

MODERATOR ELECTED 

Elected to serve as Moderator 

beginning July 1, 2006 was Robert 

E. Patrick, Jr., elder from the White 

Oak Church.  Kyle E. Sims will 

serve as Vice Moderator and 

Moderator-elect 

 

 

CATAWBA PRESBYTERY 
 

 

 
March 24-26, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Senior High Retreat 

at Bonclarken 

 

April 29, 2006 

Catawba Children’s Retreat 

Ebenezer Church, Rock Hill, SC at 

10:00 a.m. 

 

May 4, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Senior Adult Retreat 

First Lancaster Church 

10:00 a.m. 

 

May 9, 2006  [Tuesday] 

Christian Education Workshop 

Tirzah Church, York, SC 

6:30 p.m. 

Meal offered 

 

May 20, 2006 [Saturday] 

Christian Education Workshop 

First Lancaster Church at 9:00 a.m. 

Noon meal offered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2006 CALENDAR 
 

 

 

June 6, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Stated Meeting 

Convocation Center at Bonclarken 

2:00 p.m. 

 

October 10, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Stated Meeting 

Shiloh Church, Lancaster, SC 

10:00 a.m. 

 

October 24, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Elders’ Association 

Effingham Church, Effingham, SC 

7:00 p.m. 

 

November 3-5, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Middle School Retreat 

at Bonclarken 

 

November 17-19, 2006 

Catawba Presbytery Senior High Retreat 

at Bonclarken 


